
Congratulations to Samalonis family  - 1st place winners (1716 King Street); 

Anthony and Bobbi Gonzalez  - 2nd place winners (17 Roberts Place); and 

Paul and Mari Fulginiti - 3rd place winners (8 Sunset Drive). Thank you 

for bringing so much holiday joy to your neighbors and fellow residents of 

Gloucester Township!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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ATTENTION RESIDENTS!
To provide a better service to the residents of Gloucester Township, 
starting February 2021, Gloucester Township will be switching to a 
new waste disposal company – Central Jersey Waste and Recycling 
Company - which will now be responsible for trash removal. Please 
note, that Recycling will still be picked up by Gloucester Township 
Municipal Utility Authority.
Attention Residents With a Regular Trash Pickup Day on THURS-
DAY: Starting February 2021 your trash pickup day will now be on 
FRIDAY. Recycling will follow your normal schedule. Please share 
this information with your family and friends.
All other residents’ regular trash and recycling days will remain THE 
SAME.
Please do not hesitate to call Department of Public Works at 856-228-
3144 should you have any questions or concerns.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP CELEBRATES 
NATIONAL DRESS UP YOUR PET DAY! 

Thank you to all the residents who have submitted photos of their 
furry friends to celebrate them with the entire Gloucester Town-
ship community!
Enjoy these cutest #GTPets and Happy National Dress Up Your 
Pet Day! 

THANK YOU to Mike Chuppe, Real Estate Agent, 
and the Keller Williams Realty The Clidy Group 

for the generous donation to Gloucester Township 
Police Department!

For every house Mike and his team sells, they donate a portion to the 
community! Pictured below are GTPD Chief David Harkins, Mike Ch-
uppe, and Captain Brendan Barton.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W_0wHiId-5w&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W_0wHiId-5w&feature=youtu.be


COVID-19 VACCINE:
Who is eligible for vaccination 
in New Jersey? Who is included 

in the vaccination phases?

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP POLICE PERSON-
NEL BEGIN COVID-19 VACCINATIONS!

Officers and Dispatchers of the Gloucester Township Police Depart-
ment began receiving their first round of COVID-19 vaccinations on 
Monday, January 11, at the Rowan University School of Osteopathic 
Medicine in Stratford, NJ. Chief David Harkins led by example and 
was the first to receive the vaccine in his Department. He is scheduled 
to get his second dose on February 8th. 
GTPD would like to thank the staff of Rowan University School of 
Medicine in Stratford, NJ, for their efforts to get the vaccine to the 
Officers and Dispatchers! 
GTPD recommend that anyone who wishes to receive the COVID-19 
vaccine, register at the NJ COVID-19 Vaccination Hub website at 
https://covid19.nj.gov/pages/vaccine 

“We look forward to putting COVID-19 behind us!”
says Gloucester Township Police Department.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
POLICE PERSONNEL 

BEGIN 
COVID-19 VACCINATIONS!

The Camden County Board of Commissioners has opened a COVID-19 vaccination site at 

Camden County College.  The site will be supported by volunteers from Cooper University 

Health Care, Jefferson Health – New Jersey, Cooper Medical School of Rowan University, 

and Rutgers College of Nursing and operate  Monday-Saturday, 9am to at 4pm at Camden 

County College, 200 College Drive, Gloucester Township, New Jersey.

Please click here to register for Covid-19 Vaccine: www.camdencounty.com/vaccineregis-

tration

Registration is online only and includes: Group 1A, 65 and over, and people with medical 

conditions 14 to 64.

If you want to confirm what group you are in please refer to Camden County Vaccine Infor-

mation and Updates web page: https://www.camdencounty.com/service/covid-19-updates-

and-preparations/vaccine-information/

All can register:  If you are part of 1st group 1A and certain priority groups in 1B you can 

register now.  If you are not part of the current priority groups, there is a link to sign up for 

getting notified. You will be notified when it is your time to register.

Other Vaccination Sites:

•	 CAMcare Health Corporation, 817 Federal Street, Camden NJ 08103; 856.583.2400

•	   CAMcare Health Corporation, 121 South White Horse Pike, Clementon, NJ 

856.583.2400

•	 Project H.O.P.E., 519-525 West Street, Camden, NJ 08103, 856.968.2320, www.pro-

jecthopecamden.org

•	 Rowan University School of Osteopathic Medicine 1 Medical Drive, Stratford, NJ 

08084

      (888) 253-9133 https://rowanmedicine.com/vaccine/

•	   RMG Mount Ephraim, 2 S Black Horse Pike, Mt. Ephraim, New Jersey, 856.931.3107

•	 Shoprite Pharmacy # 507 1200 Chews Landing Rd, Laurel Springs, NJ 08021 Camden 

(856) 435-0046

•	 Shoprite Pharmacy #531, Route 73and Minck, West Berlin, NJ 856.768.6688

 NJDOH has set up or will be setting up six mega-sites throughout 

the state. 

Register online at NJDOH:  https://covidvaccine.nj.gov/

•	 The Meadowlands Complex in East Rutherford, Bergen County.

•	 Rockaway Townsquare in Morris County

•	 The New Jersey Convention and Exposition Center in Edison, Middlesex County.

•	 The Moorestown Mall in Burlington County.

•	 Rowan College of South Jersey in Sewell, Gloucester County www.RCSJ.edu/vaccine

The Atlantic City Convention Center in Atlantic County.

https://covid19.nj.gov/pages/vaccine 
http://www.camdencounty.com/vaccineregistration
http://www.camdencounty.com/vaccineregistration
https://www.camdencounty.com/service/covid-19-updates-and-preparations/vaccine-information/
https://www.camdencounty.com/service/covid-19-updates-and-preparations/vaccine-information/
http://projecthopecamden.org
http://projecthopecamden.org
https://rowanmedicine.com/vaccine/
https://covidvaccine.nj.gov
https://www.rcsj.edu/vaccine


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Mark you calendar: 2021 Community Shred Days are scheduled for Sat-

urday, May 15th, 2021, and October 23rd, 2021, from 8am to 12pm at the 

Public  Works Building at 1729 Erial Road, Gloucester Township. 

COMMUNITY SHRED DAYS ARE SCHEDULED 
FOR MAY AND OCTOBER OF THIS YEAR

Gloucester Township wishes K-9 Zeus, pictured with his partner Patrol-

man Steve Centrone, a Happy 6th Birthday! . 


